

Announcement Sunday August 6, 12:00  
Postponement

The current weather situation is unchanged compared to the situation yesterday at the extraordinary skippers briefing in Aarhus at 10AM.  
This means that the postponement of racing stands. All boats on the inshore course are now moored in the Culture Harbour of Helsingør. Three boats on the offshore course are heading south trying to reach Helsingør before the wind is expected to kick in tonight.

As of today Sunday, 6<sup>th</sup> at noon no racing will be possible for the next 24 hours. However, Race Management is continuously monitoring the development in the different wind forecasts as forecasts change.

**Next update on the situation will be at 18:00 Sunday August 6.**

We encourage participants in Helsingør to keep an eye on the tracking of their fellow sailors on the offshore course and be prepared to offer a helping hand when they reach the harbour of Helsingør.

Thanks for the collaboration to the Harbour of Helsingør!

Garmin Round Denmark Race  
Race Management